Reading Envelope
Dear Kindergarten Families,


Today your child is bringing home a reading envelope with a book and reading log inside.  The books that are sent home are for your child to read to you, and then bring back to school to receive a different book.  The reading log is for you to keep track of the books you and your child have read, and to let me know if you have any comments, concerns, or questions.  Please take as much time with the book(s) as your child needs.  You do not need to send the book back to school the next day.  If your child seems to be struggling, read the book to your child, then together, then eventually have your child read one or two words in each sentence.  Practice this until your child can read the book independently.  Remember to have this be a relaxing time together.  

During any reading time together, remember to point out and talk about different concepts of print with your child.  Talk about the parts of the book (front, back, first page, last page).  Have your child point out punctuation and show where he/she starts to read on the page.  Have him/her identify uppercase and lowercase letters, certain words, as well as have your child point out whole sentences.  When you are reading to your child, see if he/she can follow along with his/her finger as you read.  They should also point to each word when they are reading independently.

If you have any questions about the books or your child’s reading, please give me a call.  Remember to return all of the contents of the envelope to school.  The children will have a special box to put their envelopes in so I can change the books.  Remind your child that it will be his/her job in the morning to get their envelope out of their backpack and put it in the book box.   Also, remind your child to be very careful with the books so that others can use them, as well.
Thanks and happy reading!

Mrs. Streblow
